
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT:  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits $240.00 dues Debits $191.62 Last 
month 
total

$2,051.97

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current 
total

$2,100.35

Accepted without changes

• Tim Hunter is to be asked if he is willing to act as one of the co-safety officers replacing his 
father. 
Keith or Jodi to ask Tim and report at our next meeting.

•  Keith thanked all members that participated in our field maintenance day.  The field is in great 
shape. 

• Bill landis was once again able to borrow a roller and rolled our field at the maintenance day 
event.

• Jodi was requested to obtain special use permit from the parks dept. for our June float fly. 
• Thomasville airport show, Jodi reported that we have permission to put up a table and 

advertise our 
Club.  Keith asked for volunteers to man this table. 

• Rod reported that the PP&L property is still under development and will not be available for 
our use. 

• Jodi has ordered the club RTF plane from hidden hanger. 
• Bill Landis has gotten the bracket for our field tent welded and it is installed.
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• Deb Hunter sent the club a thank you letter for our kindness to her and her family, Jodi read it 
out loud. 

• A motion was passed to send $100.00 to the Diabetes and the American Heart Assoc. In 
Dwights 
 Memory. 

• A motion was passed to rename our Mittle field to “Mittle-Hunter Field.  A new sign needs to 
made. 

• A motion was passed to create a new pilot station in Dwights name.  We need someone to buy 
and  
Fabricate this station. 

• Keith asked for volunteers to assist him in the presentation at the York Haven Elementary 
school on 
May 26th  please notify him if you are able . 

• New member Ed. Pope joined our club. 
• Keith to post info on our club polo shirts. 
• Keith asked for input on creating a “Hall of Fame” on our web site.  We would post individuals 

who 
Contributed greatly to our club or hobby. 

• Our next Fun-Fly will be May 30th.  The club will supply Hot Dogs, Burgers and drinks.  
Members  
Are asked to bring a covered dish and share with the cooking duties.


